
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

QUESTIONS? 
Contact Project Inspector Tom Rooney at 651-775-3040 

 
 

 

Griggs-Scheffer Reconstruction Phase 2 
 

Construction start is Wednesday, September 14 
 

 
 

What is happening? 

 

Where is it happening? 

 

When is it happening? 

 
Tree removals 

Sidewalk installation 

Boulevard restoration 

 

 
Tree removals will occur  
within the project limits  

 
Sidewalk installation will occur 
on Edgcumbe Road between 

Scheffer Avenue and 
Bohland Place 

 

Tree removals are anticipated 

to begin on Wednesday,  

September 14 

 
 

 
 

What should you do? How will this impact you? 

Thank you for your 

assistance! 

Please move vehicles(s)  
off the street by 7:00 a.m.   

 
Please do not park in 
construction zone(s)  

 
Vehicles will be towed to 
perform reconstruction 

activities 

 
Flyers will be distributed 

informing residents when 

multiple-day-disruptions to 

access is anticipated 

 

 

 
Division of Street Design and Construction 

 
https://www.stpaul.gov/projects/publicworks/pw2021griggsschefferrecon2 

 

 
 


